
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 18, 2020 

 

 

 

RE:  Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Rating System 

College of Lake County Submission  

 

 

Dear STARS Team: 

 

The College of Lake County (CLC) is happy to re-submit its 2020 STARS report. CLC 

has identified sustainability as one of its strategic areas of excellence and is committed to 

promoting sustainability practices college-wide. CLC’s commitment to sustainability goes 

back beyond its participation in the pilot STARS program and Presidents’ Climate 

Commitment in 2009. The College identifies and tracks progress in sustainability goals in 

the CLC Sustainability Plan and Annual Performance Report.  

 

The College is proud to have been listed in the Association for the Advancement of 

Sustainability in Higher Education’s (AASHE) Sustainable Campus Index as being in the 

Top 10 associate’s level colleges for the past three years. We look forward to future 

submissions that reflect the great strides still being taken to enhance sustainability 

initiatives across the College’s campuses, curricula, and community.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
President 

 


